
 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the 2018 Millard County budget work meetings will be held 

Thursday, November 9
th

 at 9 a.m. and will continue, if necessary on Tuesday, November 21
st
 

following regular commission meeting. To be held at the Millard County Courthouse, 50 South 

Main Street, Fillmore, Utah. All interested citizens are invited to attend. 

 

The Budget Hearing for the 2018 County budget will be held on December 5, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 

in the Millard County Courthouse, 50 South Main Street, Fillmore, Utah; all interested citizens 

are invited to attend or to present written and verbal comment regarding the county=s proposed 

budget. 

 

Submitted by Bonnie Gehre, Millard County Auditor this 2
th

 day of November 2017. 

 

 


